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3751 South Harvard Boulevard, Los Angeles, California 90018


TELEPHONE: (323) 373-2700   FAX (323) 733-2120


Internet Address: www.foshaylc.org

November 17, 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian:

LAUSD has adopted a Middle School Culmination Activity and Certificate of Completion policy for students culminating in 2024. The policy defines the criteria for issuing a Middle School Certificate of Completion and for students to participate in the Middle School Culmination Activity. It supports student achievement and guides students in preparing for matriculation from middle school to high school. 
To participate in the culmination activity, eighth grade students must earn a Certificate of Completion by meeting all LAUSD and school site requirements. 

To earn a Certificate of Completion, students will be evaluated based on the marks and credits earned in the eighth grade. Students will earn 5 credits for passing each semester course with a ‘D’ or better. Grades from all subject areas will be used to determine credits earned and students must earn a minimum of 50 credits. 
	Fall 8th Grade – December 2023
	Spring 8th Grade – June 2024

	Courses
	Credits
	Courses
	Credits

	English 8A
	5
	English 8B
	5

	CC Math 8A
	5
	CC Math 8B
	5

	U.S. History A
	5
	U.S. History B
	5

	Science 8A
	5
	Science 8B
	5

	Int PE A
	5
	Int PE B
	5

	Elective/ELD
	5
	Elective/ELD
	5

	Elective
	5
	Elective
	5

	Elective
	              5
	Elective 
	5

	TOTAL 
	40
	Total 
	40


In addition, to participate in 8th grade activities and the culmination ceremony, students must have no more than two unsatisfactory marks (U’s), in Work Habits and no more than two unsatisfactory marks (U’s), in Cooperation, serious behavior infractions (resulting in suspension), uncleared absences or tardies at the end of the 15-week spring progress report.
Students and parents/guardians will discuss this policy during the 8th Grade Parent Meeting on Wednesday, November 29, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. through ZOOM 530-556-3999. We will work closely with you and your child to promote academic achievement. Please sign and return it to the Middle School Counseling Office before December 15, 2023. 
Sincerely,
Gregory Hooker, Principal

 _________________________________________________________________________________________                                                                                                             
​​​
PLEASE RETURN THIS SIGNED FORM TO YOUR CHILD’S COUNSELOR

I have read the attached letter and discussed the requirements for the Certificate of Completion and the culmination activity with my child. If I have any questions, I will contact you.

Student’s Name: _________________________________ Date of Birth: __________________ Date: __________
Parent’s/Guardian’s Name: _____________________________Signature: _______________________________
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